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Back on June 20, 2016, the BDL Board approved Kimberly Feltner’s application to take 
advantage of the Library’s Tuition Reimbursement program as she pursued her Master’s 
Degree in Library Science. Kimberly graduated from Wayne State University on August 18, 
2017.


Item 7 of the Agreement signed by all parties states:


Upon completion of the Master’s Degree and continued work for the Library for a 
period of four years, Library shall waive repayment of all tuition paid, waive all 
interest, and cancel all promissory notes signed by Employee pursuant to this 
Agreement.


Since these four years are now completed, I request that the BDL Board officially cancel the 
promissory note and consider the agreement completed.


I am so impressed by all the hard work that Kimberly has put in to achieve her goals over her 
years with us, and BDL has definitely got the better end of this agreement. Here’s to many 
more years with Kimberly at the Branch District Library!


Submitted by John Rucker
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